
                                                   

 

 

                             

 

         

   

 

 

                                                                                                                              

 

In ICT we have 

been using the 

BeeBots.  Giving 

them instructions 

to move around a 

grid. 

In maths we have 

been learning 

about and using 

money. 

In science we 

have been 

learning about 

growing and 

the conditions 

needed to grow 

seeds. 

We have been reading lots of 

fabulous books.  Before Christmas 

we read lots of Fairy Tales and 

Traditional Stories and now we are 

reading lots of non-fiction books 

about London. 

Before Christmas we worked very hard to learn all of the Christmas songs for our Christmas performance.  

We were all very proud to perform it to our families and friends. 


